
Happy December everyone! Can you believe that the year is al-
most over already? This is the time to start planning for your year 
end reports.  I know everyone is super busy this time of year with 
food donations, toy donations and parties, so what better time to 
document all the hard work you are doing by taking pictures and 

sending them in to not only our District 6 newsletter but also to Department as 
well!!!  We want to really showcase all the hard work that our 6th District does 
for so many people .  
 

Speaking of reporting, it is imperative that all units turn in a year in report . If 
your unit does not work a particular program, for example, Past Presidents Par-
ley - Please email the district chair for that program and simply say, due to the 
size limitations of our unit, this is not a program that our unit current-
ly participates in. Guess what? THAT COUNTS AS A REPORT towards the 
100% goal.  
 

A few other notes about reporting and awards... do you think there is a member 
in your unit that goes above and beyond working a specific project or program? 
If they have not been higher than a Unit President, they would qualify to be 
nominated for Unit Member of the Year Award. All the award criteria is under 
program action plans on alafl.org. Did you know that last year's recipient  was 
from our own District? Ms. Yvonne Hargis from South Lake Memorial Unit 55 in 
Clermont.  She got to travel to National Convention in New Orleans and was 
treated with a special gift and lunch.  Its time to recognize those unsung heroes 
within our units.   
 

Each unit is also required to turn in an impact form for their unit. We discussed it 
briefly in a previous newsletter and will be discussing this at our next District 
Meeting.  
 

Thank you again from the bottom of my heart for all you do, your kind words, 
friendship and loyalty to this great organization.   
 
For God and Country,  
 
Penny Kanbara 
District 6 President  
407-879-2528 
district6president@alafl.org 
 

#BuildingTheHouse  #MembershipIsTheKey September, 2024 
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Unit 63, Winter Garden 
Poppy Distribution: 
November 9th & 10th we had our Veteran's Weekend Poppy Distribution. 
We had a great weekend meeting Veterans and generations of their families. Many wonderful mem-
ories were shared about the loved, brave men and women of our military. 
 

Holiday Cards for our Troops: 
We collected over 700 holiday cards that will be received by troops stationed all over the world. 
Shout out to our auxiliary, families, friends and community members of Hyde Park, Lake Mary Sen-
ior Center, Sunshine Insurance Brokerage, Centerwell, Business Women's Network and the Winter 
Garden Heritage Museum. 
 

Holiday Decorating at Post 63: 
We look forward to decorating with our post family on Wednesday, December 4th from noon to 4 
pm. All are welcome to join us. 
 

Winter Garden Christmas Parade: 
The Post 63 family will be riding & representing on our holiday parade float on December 7th in 
downtown Winter Garden. Parade starts at 10:00 am. 
 

District 6 Family Christmas Toy Drive: 
We are collecting new and unwrapped toys from October 31 through December 7th. Our Christmas 
toy drive collection box is located inside Post 63. 
 

National Wreaths Across America Day: 
Join me in laying wreaths at Cape Canaveral National Cemetery on Saturday; December 14th. 
Sponsor a veteran's wreath in honor of or in memory of a loved one who served in our armed forc-
es. Scan our QR Code below and purchase your $5.00 wreath today. 
 

Lynn Bodell 
Unit 63 President, 2024-2025 
Cell:  407-562-6205 
#buildingthehouse 
American Legion Auxiliary Strong 
 

ALA#63 Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/ALApost63


Unit 112, Winter Park 
Our little Unit was quite busy in November and December will be busy for 
us, too. We received a picture of our adopted Eastbrook class proudly hold-
ing up their first books received from Scholastic Books because of our dona-
tion to their teacher for Give Ten to Education. 
 

In early November, Marge, Debi, and Nell 
shopped for our Eastbrook Elementary food 
pantry’s Backpack Project. The school provides 
backpacks every Friday filled with non-perishable food items for their 
families experiencing food shortages. For the last eight years, our Unit 
has provided all the fixins for a traditional Thanksgiving dinner—from 
candied yams and mashed potatoes, to canned veggies, stuffing, gra-
vy, and cranberry sauce. We also provide mini-marshmallows, pumpkin 
pie filling, and a graham cracker crust. This year, we shopped for ten 
Eastbrook families. We also shopped for our Veterans holiday food 

baskets that we deliver to the Lake Baldwin VA to be distributed to their Giving Tree families for 
Christmas. Like the Eastbrook project, we have been providing holiday food baskets for at least ten 
years. These baskets include some additional items like dry cereal, peanut butter, jelly, flour, and 
sugar,  in addition to the staples included in the Eastbrook backpacks. 

 

On November 8th, Nell and Marge 
celebrated Veterans Day at East-
brook by attending their Veterans 
breakfast and program that honored 
the Veteran families at the school. 
Marge and Nell manned our tradi-
tional Membership recruiting table 
where we provided information 
about the Legion Family to all the 

Veteran families attending the breakfast. We also 
presented each Veteran with a small United States 
flag and a Poppy. Our Post Adjutant, Bob, also 
helped by talking with each Veteran about the Le-
gion Family. After the program, we delivered the 
Backpack Project food to the Food Bank coordina-
tor. 

 

In December, we’re looking forward to our Legion Family holiday party and 
we will begin sending out information about the Americanism Essay Contest 
and Girls State to our schools. 
 

Merry Christmas and Hapy New Year to all! 
 

Are you on Facebook? Please like our page and join our 
group. 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/165411620378  and 
https://www.facebook.com/ALA112FL 
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Unit 219, Fruitland Park 
Hmmm, news from Fruitland Park .... 
 

*  See page 10 for the poster for the upcoming Country & Western Fun Night that the Unit is hosting 
on Saturday, January 11th. 
 

*  The 50s-60s Dinner Dance fundraiser for Boys & Girls State will be on February 8th.   This is al-
ways sold out well before posters are put up. 
 

*  See page 9 for the poster for the Wreaths Across America event on December 14th. 
 

*  Members are supporting the Salvation Army's "Angel Tree" program by buying gifts for children as 
well as seniors who are in need. 
 

And most exciting—one of our 2024 Girls State delegates,  Reese Ponds, won a $5,000 Sam-
sung scholarship! Congratulations to Reese! 
 

Unit 286, Pinecastle 
 

Merry Christmas Everyone. 
 

On Sunday November 3rd four 
auxiliary members (Wendy, Terri, 
Laurie, and Robin) attended the 
Miss Veteran American final 
competition.  Post 286 Honor 
Guard also attended.  The win-
ner, Cassandra Guzmon is a Le-
gionnaire at Post 286. 
 
Unit 286 is currently working on 
C&Y Breakfast with Santa event, 
the Post family Angel Tree, and 

we adopted 4 veterans from the VA Giving 
Tree.  The Sons also adopted 4 veterans 
from the VA Giving Tree.  The unit will be doing the shopping for all eight 
veterans.   
 
We would like to congratulate unit member Tara Harris (also known as the 
Dept. Junior chairman) for the National Junior activities public relations 
award that was presented to her.  It was for the friendship bracelets that 
the juniors made at last years fall conference. 
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Unit 330, Eustis 
 

I apologize in advance that our ladies and I are unable to attend the Fall Conference this year. We are, in 
what you would say, transition with new members being trained in house by those leaving their position 
but not leaving the unit. 
 

Our unit is small, but I feel we have done so much in such a short time and as I get more educated on 
the happenings we will move forward and be able to come to more conferences. I am sending you sever-
al photos of the accomplishments since I took office in July and my first meeting in September. From 
May to September our unit signed 10 new members and brought back three members that had left. 
 

Americanism Program : 
We purchased T-shirts and iron-on American flag emblems that we put over the left side 
each of the shirts. The children either put the shirts on or held them over their clothes 
and recited the pledge. This was done at the Tavares school 4th grade— 22 students. 
 

Children and Youth program: 
We raised over $1200 in school supplies and took them to the Eustis elementary school. 
We are hosting a 30-child Christmas party for the Eustis Armory families on December 
15th at our clubhouse. Several donations from friends and family are helping to support this fun event 
 

VA & R   program: 
We visited Ruhleme nursing facility in 
October, purchased cupcakes & had a 
singalong with the residents. At our fund-
raising carport sale for VA & R we raised 
$347. Six of our ladies attended Lake 
Nona VA hospital and played bingo with 
the veterans on November 12.  We do-
nated $240 worth of canteen books, 35 
handmade pillows, several decks of cards, 120 

soap sacks crocheted by our members and as prizes for bingo, 2 wheelchair 
blankets and one Afghan for the three winners. It was a very rewarding event 
for all of us and we are also going to try to go again in February.  On veter-
an's day our event was with the Post; they had a flag ceremony outside and a 
small luncheon inside. The post honored seven of our veterans here in the 
community that had served in World War II and others from the Korean and 
Vietnam era. Our fundraising at the card party raised $1995 for our unit to be able to support many of the 
other charities.   
 

National Security 
We are purchasing $150.00 for Wreaths across America, also the church here 
in our community donated $150.00 for Wreaths across America. 
 

I mentioned at the beginning we are a small unit, but we are doing many things 
for our community and other programs. 
 

Thank you so much for your interest in our unit and our activities.  
 

Thank You  
Susan K. Sanborn 
President Auxiliary Unit #330 
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Unit 347, Lady Lake 
 

Not Too Scary Halloween – ALA Unit 347  
The American Legion Auxiliary participated in the 
“Not Too Scary Halloween” party sponsored by 
the Lady Lake Parks & Recreation department. 
The event was held between 6:00 and 9:00 pm 
on the Saturday before Halloween. 
 

ALA Unit 347 set up their booth and decorated it 
with many ghosts and witches. 

 

Approximately 2000 children stopped at our booth to play games and receive candy, cookies and 
juice or water.  They also received an arts and craft kit to take home to do with their family.   
 

It is a fun evening enjoyed by everyone! 
 

Breakfast With Santa – ALA Unit 347 
Santa and Mrs. Claus aka Dave (Rider) and Betty Martin arrived early 
for the ALA Unit 347 Pancake Breakfast!  The children were so excit-
ed to see Santa and they were equally happy scoffing down the deli-
cious pancakes! Santa assured us that he and Mrs. Claus will be 
back on December 14 so make sure you are being good and come 
out for a fabulous breakfast!  
 

Veterans Day Activities – ALA Unit 347 
American Legion Auxiliary Unit 347 was extremely busy fulfilling activities on Vet-
erans Day.  To start, Auxiliary members came together to put together 273 
“Thank You” bags for Veterans on November 10.  These bags went to six facili-
ties:  Watercrest in Buena Vista, Watercrest in Spanish Springs, Freedom Point 
Assisted Living, Chatham Glen Health and Rehabilitation, The Carriage House, 
and the Willows.  Bags were created for men, women and memory care Veter-
ans.  

 

On Veteran’s Day, there was a Veteran Day Luncheon 
with a ceremonial Honor Guard and those in attendance 
were shown an outstanding PowerPoint presentation that 
included 96 veterans.  Each slide had a photo of the Veter-
an during their time of service and one as they are now.  
The slide also included the branch in which they served, 
the years in service, their standing, and if the Veteran had 

passed, it was acknowledged as In Loving Memory.  Tina Charney Burgess did an 
outstanding job in putting this all together and they are looking to get it up on the 

website for others to see who may not have been able to attend the Veteran’s Day fes-
tivities.  
 

Poppy distribution also was in full swing on November 11 with Auxiliary members out at 
ten locations in The Villages where they raised $6517.  So, between the spring and 
Veterans Day distribution, the ALA Unit 347 has raised a total of $12,687 in donations 
and distributed 9,222 Poppies in two days! 
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As you read on pages 2-6, we received Unit activity reports and pictures from only  SIX of our more 
than 20 Auxiliary Units in the 6th District. So, Car 54, Where are you?? 
 
This newsletter envisioned the sharing of activities from all our Units so that we can gain ideas from 
each other. An activity that supports our Veterans, Children & Youth, and our community being done 
in one Unit may be a great fit for YOUR Unit. We have many smaller Units with only a few active 
members that may not have the manpower or funds to pull off a major activity, but an activity that is 
successful in a small Unit may be equally successful in a larger Unit. We are a TEAM as we contin-
ue #BuildingTheHouse! 
 
So, PLEASE, please, please—send a brief write up of what your Unit has accomplished over the 
past month and what you have planned for the upcoming month(s) to our Editor by the 20th of each 
month. Email to necolbert@usa.net. 
 
And when Unit President’s receive the District newsletter, please email it out to all your members. 
While the newsletter is posted to our Facebook group and page, not everyone is on Facebook. Your 
Unit will benefit when everyone can read about activities around our District.! 
 
And for a few requests that will help our Editor: 
• Please send one composite article for your Unit rather than sending one article for each activity 

your Unit did over the month. 
• Please include good quality pictures, not ones captured from your Unit’s Facebook page. 
• Please label your pictures as to which event they go with so they can be placed in the newsletter 

in the correct part of your article. 
• To keep our newsletter to a manageable size for emailing, please only send 4 or 5 pictures. Even 

though we can compress the pictures for printing, they do increase the size of our document. 
REMEMBER—DEADLINES ARE REAL! Articles and pictures should be received by our Editor by 
the 20th of the month. Email to necolbert@usa.net. 
 
Thanks to the Units who have consistently sent in articles for our newsletter. 
 
And finally—Congratulations to Unit 347, Lade Lake, for submitting the winning entry in our 
“Name the Newsletter” contest. How do you like our new name The Dynamic 6th News? 

CAR 54, WHERE ARE YOU??? 
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UPCOMING UNIT EVENTS 

Does your Unit have a special event coming up? A 
dance, a dinner, or a fundraiser??? Please send 
your information to the 6th District Legion  
webmaster, Bob Colbert, so it can be posted on 
the Legion Family website.  
Email—bcolbert@usa.net 



Page 9 

 



 

Page 10 



 

Page 11 



Page 12 

Can you Feel the Excitement of Building our ALA FL Girls State for the 2025 Session? 
 
Chairmen, you should be well underway: 

Submit Unit Registration form to Department for your Girls State Delegates and Alternates. 
Inform school district and local schools about the Girls State program including the benefits of 

the program and eligibility requirements.                    
NOTE = Be Kind - Make sure another Unit hasn’t already contacted a local school. 

Distribute information and applications to schools.  
Enlist the help of former Girls State citizens to recruit candidates from their high schools. 
Reach out to schools that have no active units in their communities.    

  NOTE = Don’t forget to Include: 
Magnet schools 
Charter schools 
Private schools  
Home-schooled students 

Check the Department Girls State website for resources. 
 

**REMEMBER**  You may NOT Interview any Girls State applicant  
Prior to Receiving your Registration Numbers from Department. 

 
 

QUESTIONS?  Please Feel Free to Ask – No Question is too BIG or SMALL!!  
 

GIRLS STATE IS GREAT!!! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Treva Kay “TK” Wildrick    
407) 462-0173   
TKWildrick612@gmail.com 
 

mailto:TKWildrick612@gmail.com
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The Chaplain’s Prayer—Karen Marks 

If your Unit has suffered the loss of one of your members, please remember to 
notify both our District Chaplain, Paula Fox,  and the Department Chaplain, 
Karen Marks.  
Email Karen at chaplain@alafl.org and Paula at foxinails1282@aol.com 
The Member Data Form should be completed for each member who has 
passed and included with your emails.  
The Member Data Form should also be emailed to Department Membership at 
membership@alafl.org so that National’s records can be updated. 
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Hello District 6!   
 

Membership renewals are coming in continuously! Keep up the good work.   
 
We are currently ahead of District 12 as of this writing, with our district’s overall percentage being 
71.54% and District 12 being 63.99%.   We are only 159 members shy throughout the district of 
hitting the 75% goal by December 5th.  Keep up the amazing work!!  
 

Units Over 50%  
Unit 010   55.78% 
Unit 018   63.64% 
Unit 019   54.90% 
Unit 035   60.58%  
Unit 055   55.19% 
Unit 080   64.55%  
Unit 101   51.28% 
Unit 219   67.08%  
Unit 239   73.33% 
Unit 330   52.24%  
 

Units Over 75%  
Unit 286   88.41% 
Unit 347   79.77% 
 

Units Over 100%  
Unit 112    106.90% 
 

Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or need any help regarding 
membership!   
Patsysewell13@gmail.com  

mailto:Patsysewell13@gmail.com
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Have you ever wondered, how did they know that ?  Where did you get that cool logo in your Zoom 
background?  How can I get money for a grant to help our veterans?  If you have wanted to know 
the answer to this and many more questions, I urge you to check out national's website for a pletho-
ra of information. Visit www.legion-aux.org  
 
Once you log in with your membership number there is tons of information at your fingertips! There 
is an entire section just on various templates that you can download for your units use. You can find 
out about the committees and there is even an interest form active right now if you are interested in 
serving on a National Committee. There is information on branding, scholarships, national awards 
and how to apply for a grant.  
 
Also, make sure to visit the ALA academy there are several self paced classes and also recordings 
of previous zoom calls that will answer almost every question you have.  There is an entire section 
now posted about the 990's and compliance. GREAT STUFF, if you are like me, I had no idea it was 
there until I started poking around .  I learned so much! This is all one of the great benefits of being a 
member and this is all available to you free!  
 
Remember those Impact forms I was talking about ?  Well you can see how important they are be-
cause under the awards and reporting tab, you can see the Annual Impact Report.  
 
Take a look at the National Award deadlines, different from department and do not hesitate to apply 
for one. We would love to see our District 6 Units up in lights at National in Tampa in August!  
For God and Country,  
 
Penny Kanbara 
District 6 President  
407-879-2528 
district6president@alafl.org 

Have You Ever Wondered??? 

http://www.legion-aux.org
mailto:district6president@alafl.org
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If you were not able to attend the Department’s Fall Conference this month, you missed an amazing 
program where not only did we have the opportunity to meet our National President, Trish Ward, and 
hear her present a new program, we also saw our Department Program Chairs present learning ex-
periences about their programs. 
 

Saturday morning kicked off with sessions about Membership with Jan 
Farrington and two special guests, President, Charlotte and National 
President, Trish. Jan emphasized the need for Units to have DD214’s for 
their members as this is a National requirement. We also learned about 
other methods of verifying a prospective members eligibility for member-
ship. 
 

Past President’s Parley with Wanda Brant, taught us how to mentor our 
members and Tammy Zell’s session about National Security shared infor-

mation about outside organizations that also focus on military service members and their families.  
 

Robin Burk’s class on Public Speaking had a special guest when Past Department President, Jane 
Hardacre, introduced National President, Trish. Dawn’s “Early Light” Davis gave an enlightening 
presentation about the Americanism Essay contest and how to promote the Americanism program. 
Stacy Cusano helped us learn about scholarships and how to qualify along with how to assist our 
children, support teachers, and our schools as part of her Education class. 
 

The Community Service class led by Robin Waltrous helped us see the connections between other 
organizations and our programs. Eileen Wilson’s Girls State class talked about making school con-
tacts, as well as the registration and interviewing process. 
 

In the Children and Youth class with Lisa Hoyland, we learned about the Good Deed and Youth He-
ro awards and how to apply for them.  
 

The morning also saw Linda Knoblach-Harkness lead a class on Veteran Affairs and Rehabilitation 
where we learned about hospital representatives and deputy reps and how we can support our Vet-
erans in the hospitals. 
 

Another morning class dealt with the Auxiliary Emergency Fund with Kathy Hemley who taught us 
about the application process and eligibility as well as fundraising ideas. Karen Marks gave an in-
spiring class about the Chaplain’s duties of comforting and encouraging our members. And our very 
own, Dara Oliver led the Historian’s class on preserving our history and writing a narrative. 
 

Sherry Shupp and Andrea Sherman led training for Unit Sergeant-at-Arms and Nana Lontakos 
talked about risk and compliance issues, including addressing questions about the new BOI report 
being required by the IRS. 
 

And of course, no conference would be complete without a session on Public Relations with Verna 
Luke where we learned about developing flyers, creating event pages and garnering media cover-
age.                                                                                           
          CONTINUED ON PAGE 17 
 

Highlights from Fall Conference 
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CONTNUED FROM PAGE 16 
 

In the afternoon, many of the morning sessions were repeated, but there were some additional clas-
ses offered. 
 

Linda Allen led the Legislative class where we learned about how our voices matter and Mary Kelly-
Perkins taught us about leadership and how to become an ABC School instructor. Paula Fox shared 
information about the Poppy program and how the funds we raise can be used. 
 

A most interesting and informative afternoon session was led by Kellie Cowan. The session dealt 
with how to identify phishing, spoofing, and malware. 

 

The big highlight of Friday afternoon was the Meet and Greet with National 
President Trish Ward where those in attendance were able to meet with her 
personally and receive her National President’s pin. 
 

Saturday was our General Sessions with 
presentations from the Legion and SAL leader-
ship. Our meeting room was packed!  
 

 
 

There were two highlights on Saturday 
after lunch—first, the annual Membership 
parade. Even our very youngest Juniors got 
to be in the parade! 

The Membership parade was followed by 
a two-hour talk by President Trish where 
she focused on how to drive revitalization 
and transformation in our communities. 
 

     CONTINUED ON PAGE 18 

Highlights from Fall Conference 
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CONTNUED FROM PAGE 17 
 
President Trish also presented a new recognition program for Depart-
ments called the Department Merit Medallion and Recognition. We cov-
ered the requirements for the recognition from completing the Impact 
forms to being financially sound and increasing our membership.We 
even got to make paper airplanes and fly them off the stage! A very 
FUN afternoon.                                    
 
   
 

Units and Districts brought raffle baskets to support 
Girls State and throughout the weekend, participants 
purchased tickets. In all, there were more than 20 
baskets and we received more than $5,000 in dona-
tions! 
 
Saturday evening saw Auxiliary members, Legion-
naires, and SAL members attending the Command-
er’s and President’s banquet. A grand time was had 
by all! 
 
Throughout the conference, using our resources was a recurring theme.  
 
Everyone is encouraged to join the Department Facebook groups for each program. If you are on 
Facebook, just search for the program you want to follow. Each program is consistently named 
ALAFL (program name) for example: ALAFL CommunityService or ALAFL VeteransAffairs. And be 
sure to join our District group ALAFL District6. 
 
Also, most of our Department program chairs conduct regular Zoom sessions. To get on the list to 
participate in the Zoom sessions, just send an email to the Program chair. 
 
And don’t forget our Department website (https://www.alafl.org/ ) and the national website  
(https://www.legion-aux.org/ ). 

Highlights from Fall Conference 
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IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER:   
 
Nov 28-Dec 31 Holiday Blood Drive 

DECEMBER 7 - DISTRICT MEETING - UNIT 35 MOUNT DORA  
920 S HIGHLAND STREET MOUNT DORA, FL 32757 
REGISTRATION 830 AM AND MEETING STARTS AT 9 AM 
 
National Wreaths Across America Day 
December 14, 2024 
Various cemeteries across the US 
 

JANUARY 11 - ABC SCHOOL - UNIT 55 CLERMONT  
1063 DESOTO STREET CLERMONT FL 34711  
REGISTRATION 830 AM - BEGINS AT 9 AM  
WELCOME TO ALL AMERICAN LEGION FAMILY  
 
JANUARY 18TH- PRESIDENT CHARLOTTE BASS HOMECOMING  
UNIT 80 ST CLOUD  
SEE FLYER ON PAGE 8 FOR MORE INFORMATION 
 
JANUARY 25TH - 6TH DISTRICT ABC SCHOOL POST 55 CLERMONT  
MORE INFORMATION TO COME  
 
FEBRUARY 8TH - EASTERN AREA BALL POST 117 - SEE FLYER ON PAGE 11 
 
6th District Family Meeting 
Saturday, March 1st, 2025 - 9 AM 
Post 347, 699 W Lady Lake Blvd, Lady Lake, FL 32159 

MARCH 22ND - DISTRICT 6 PICNIC - POST 183 FERN PARK  
 
6th District Family DCC 
Saturday, April 26, 2025 - 9 AM 
Post 80, 1019 Pennsylvania Ave, St. Could, FL 34769 

2024-2025 District Calendar 
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